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 Dear HMS Families: 

 I am pleased to announce that we will be supporting Family Connect Nights for the 2023-2024 
 school year. On these nights, homework will not be assigned and tests will not be scheduled for the 
 next day. We encourage families to use this time to engage in fun and enjoyable activities that bring 
 you together. 

 Consider playing board games, working on an arts & crafts project, story telling or scrapbooking. We 
 strongly encourage families to unplug and participate in these activities without using cellphones 
 and\or social media. 

 Hauppauge Middle School Family Connect Nights will take place once a month, with the first one 
 taking place on Wednesday, October 11th. 

 The dates for Family Connect Nights are as follows: 
 Wednesday, October 11th 
 Wednesday, November 15th 
 Wednesday, December 13th 
 Wednesday, January 17th 
 Thursday, February 15th 
 Wednesday, March 13th 
 Thursday, April 18th 
 Wednesday, May 15th 
 Wednesday, June 12th 

 We hope all of our families enjoy this time together creating special, long-lasting memories! 

 Sincerely, 

 Christine O’Connor 
 Middle School Principal 

 (631) 761-8230  |  oconnorc@hauppauge.k12.ny.us 

 Learners Today, Leaders Tomorrow 


